
Consultation on the disposal of playing fields within 
the grounds of the former Bedwellty School

How will we use your information?  The information you provide will be 
used to inform decisions around the removal of playing fields within the 
grounds of the former Bedwellty School.  

You have a number of rights in relation to the information including the right of 
access to information we hold about you and the right of complaint if you are 
unhappy with the way your information is being processed. For further information 
on how we process this information and your rights please follow this link: 
http://www.caerphilly.gov.uk/CaerphillyDocs/FOI/PrivacyNotices/Privacy-Notice-
Consultations-Surveys.aspx

Q1 Please indicate your interest in this consultation (tick all that appy)

As a local resident 

As a local elected member

As a local business person

Representing a local sport club / organisation, please give details

Other, please give details

Q2 How often do you use Bedwellty Playing fields?

Daily

A few times a week

Weekly

Monthly

Less often

Q3 What impact will the removal of Bedwellty Playing fields have on you?

Q4 Are alternative arrangements/facilities in place to meet your needs?  

Yes No

Mae'r ddogfen hon ar gael yn Gymraeg, ac mewn ieithoedd a fformatau eraill ar gais.
This document is available in Welsh, and in other languages and formats on request.



Q5 Please give details of alternative arrangements/facilities below.

Q6 If you feel that the proposed changes will affect you as an individual (positively or 
negatively) because of any of the following, your ethnic origin, gender, age, marital 
status, sexual orientation, disability, gender reassignment, religious beliefs or non-belief, 
use of Welsh language, BSL or other languages, nationality or responsibility for any 
dependents,  please give details below. 

Q7 I am aged

11-15

16-24

25-34

35-50

50-64

65+

Prefer not to say

Q8 I am

Female

Male

Trans

Other, please specify

Prefer not to say

Q9 What is your home postcode?

Thank you for taking the time to respond to this survey. The outcomes of this 
consultation and any susequent decisions will be shared on the Council's 
Website. 

Please return this form in the freepost envelope to Caerphilly County Borough 
Council, Penallta House, Tredomen Park, Ystrad Mynach, Hengoed, CF82 7PG. 


